
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter in support of HB 1532 (Educational Reimbursement Bill).  My name is Lisa 
Brintnell and I am married to Nathan Brintnell, together we have eight children. Obviously, this Bill 
would help us and other large families that choose to send their children to private schools out 
tremendously.  Six of our children will be attending Bishop Ryan Catholic School in the fall and our oldest 
will be attending UND as well.  As you can imagine it does become a financial struggle with the current 
cost of living and inflation.  We lived in the city of Minot and paid over 5500 dollars in taxes last year and 
none of that is appropriated to the school of our choice.  We send our children to Bishop Ryan for the 
outstanding Faith Formation they are receiving as well as the classical curriculum that is contributing to 
their higher reading and math testing scores. 

Please take our family into consideration when deciding on the passing of this Bill. Thank you for your 
time.  

V/r, 

Lisa and Nathan Brintnell 

Minot, ND  


